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Monday 13th May 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Individual and Sibling School Photos: W/C 20th May 2024 
 
 
We have arranged for the School Photographer (Lee Call Photography) to visit school next week: 
 

 Monday 20th & Tuesday 21st May:  Reception / Year 1 / Year 2 / Year 3 / Year 4 / Year 
5 / Year 6 individual photos. 

 
 Wednesday 22nd May: Nursery individual photos and Nursery sibling photos. 

 
 Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd May: Whole school sibling photos. 

 
Please note, all sibling photographs will be taken during the normal school day.   Unfortunately, 
we cannot accommodate any siblings who do not attend Beeston Primary School. 
 
In order to ensure that all pupils are photo-ready, all children will come to school in full school 
uniform every day next week, even if they have a scheduled PE session. If your child does have 
a PE lesson, please send them into school (on that day only) wearing their PE trainers with their 
uniform.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr N Edensor 
Headteacher 
 


